
 

 

 
 

 

“Corrigendum” 
 

Tender Notice Uploaded on 20.05.2020 
 

Development Works, University of Sargodha 
 

With reference to the advertisement uploaded on the PPRA Punjab website regarding 

Tender Notice for Development Work in University of Sargodha “Art Work at Jamia 

Masjid Main Campus, University of Sargodha”. 

The corrigendum is issued & please read as under: 

“University of Sargodha invites tenders / bids from the firms having specific experience 

in the relevant field for development work (Calligraphy and Art Work) instead of firms 

enlisted with University of Sargodha”. 

All others terms and conditions remains same. 
 

 

 

 

Project Director (Works) 

University of Sargodha 


